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Regina.ca 

Email:  
 
August 4, 2022 
 
CONFIDENTIAL 

Dear  
 
Re: Access to Information Request #2022-062 – Minutes Aquatic Facility 

 
This is further to your access to information request received by the City on July 8, 2022 quoted 
as follows: 
 

“Time Period: Jan. 28, 2022. 
 
Provide the meeting minutes of the January 28, 2022 meeting between the City of 
Regina's Indoor aquatic facility project team and the REAL development team.” 

 
We have processed your access request and the record relevant to the request is attached.  
 
Responses to requests may be published on the Regina Open Data website at the City’s 
discretion. All information/data is handled in accordance with LA FOIP. Your identity as the 
applicant is protected. Published requests will be available on the Open Data website at 
http://open.regina.ca/ a minimum of three business days following release to you.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Cindy Howden at 306-777-7263 or by email at 
lafoip@regina.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Amber Ackerman 
Interim City Clerk 
 
/ch 




